## **Urine Sample Testing**

**Dear Patients** 

PLEASE ONLY PROVIDE A URINE SAMPLE IF YOU HAVE BEEN REQUESTED TO DO SO.

If you are requested to bring in a urine sample to reception for testing, the sample should be in a sterile white topped specimen pot only.

You can obtain one of these from Reception at the surgery along with a form that must be completed with your symptoms and contact Information. Pots can also be obtained from local pharmacies for a very small charge, subject to availability.

The Laboratory will be unable to process any sample that is not in the correct specified container and clearly labelled. The doctors will review all test results.

You will be contacted if any follow up is required. Please ensure you have given the correct details.

Thank you The Glebe Surgery